
OFFICIAL 

  Michigan Division 315 W. Allegan Street, Room 201 
  Lansing, MI 48933 
 May 8, 2017 517-377-1844 (office) 
  517-377-1804 (fax) 
  Michigan.FHWA@dot.gov 
   
  In Reply Refer To: 
  HDA-MI 
 
Mr. Kirk T. Steudle, P.E. 
Director 
Michigan Department of Transportation 
425 W Ottawa St 
Lansing, MI 48933 
 

Re-evaluation of the Final Environmental Impact Statement and Record of Decision 
Gordie Howe International Bridge 

City of Detroit, Wayne County, Michigan 
  
Dear Director Steudle: 

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) received your request for concurrence of the re-
evaluation of the Environmental Impact Statement for the Detroit River International Crossing 
project, now known as the Gordie Howe International Bridge (GHIB) project, as enclosed in 
your letter dated May 3, 2017. A re-evaluation of the Final Environmental Impact Statement and 
Record of Decision is required by the Code of Federal Regulations (23 CFR 771.129 (c)).  

After careful consideration, FHWA concurs with the re-evaluation.  The signed re-evaluation is 
enclosed for your records. If you have any questions, please contact Patrick Marchman at 
patrick.marchman@dot.gov or 517-702-1820. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark G. Lewis, P.E. 
Program Development Team Leader 
 
For:  Russell L. Jorgenson, P.E. 
 Division Administrator 

 



Enclosure 
JMM 
By e-mail 
cc: Mohammed Alghurabi, MDOT 

Lori Noblet, MDOT  
Pamela Sebenick, MDOT 
Millie Hayes, FHWA 
Patrick Marchman, FHWA 

 Mike Ivey, FHWA 
 Mark Lewis, FHWA 
 Russ Jorgenson, FHWA 
 Ted Burch, FHWA 
File Directory:  O:\FHWA Records\ENVI Environmental - Planning and Program 
File Name: GHIB re-evaluation transmittal_MH_MAY082017 
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